
Photo Taken 2012

Mr. Earl Sims had two previous Hole-In-one's here at Green Oaks Golf Course, both in the early 
1990's. One was on Number 13, witnessed by Ken and Barbra Gwaltney and the second on Number 15, 
witnessed by Don and Dennis Cox and Jimmy Gram. The photo below is of Mr. Sims around the time 
frame of his two hole-In-one's at Green Oaks Golf Course.
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